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National Random Acts of Kindness day is February 17th and the SWFP Center’s 

“Artists in Action” Pottery students and staff want to plant the seeds of 
kindness and see what blooms! Their project is a citywide “scavenger hunt” 
meant to promote positivity and kindness. The group has created colorful 

handcrafted stoneware “Blooms” that will be hidden around our city in public 
places for someone to find.  Their goal is to bring a smile to someone’s face 

and hopefully brighten their day. When you find a bloom, take a picture of it 
and say where you found it, then post on the group’s Facebook page “Artists in 
Action Blooms of Kindness” so we can follow its journey. Finders can keep the 

bloom, give it to someone who really needs it, or re-hide the bloom in a new 
location. It can be hidden locally or maybe even taken on vacation and hidden 

in other places all around the world!  
After all, the world can always use a little more kindness! 


